

Frodsham & District Photographic Society



Minutes of Meeting

Held 21st September 2021 @ 7.30pm Via Zoom

: Present - Committee

Chair :	Liz Kenny	Programme Secretary :	Ian Stanley
Secretary :	Miriam Manners	Competitions Booking :	Peter Edwards
Treasurer :	Brian Lunt	EMember :	Marie Aldridge
Webmaster :	Andrew Williams	Committee Member :	Tec Evans

Apologies for Absence

Peter Edwards.Tec Evans

LK opened the meeting asking the following minutes to be approved 21st July 2nd Aug and 12th Aug with one amendment (which has now been done) this will be added to the website by Secretary **MM** as now all agreed.

FINANCE

To date we have £1400 in from subscriptions (29) we should be ok for this season, ideally we need £1500. Exhibition cost £439 sale of Catalogues £125 overall cost £315.00, should we have another exhibition perhaps the cost of brochure could be met by some advertising .

Donation to Rory O'connor -money coming in together with eventbrite money this will be forwarded to Rory's charity when completed. The judge for the first competition also wishes a donation to NHS Stockport £25.00 will be sent

Storage charge at CPAC this together with future charges for room **BL** to negotiate with Kim and also to also see what others are paying.

COMPETITIONS

Peter Edwards has decided he is going to resign from the committee -deciding how this goes forward will be discussed at the next committee meeting .

Frodsham & District Photographic Society



3 way competition **PE** is already in contact regarding this .

EXHIBITION

Copy of the comments book this had been done by **AW** and passed to **LK**. Everybody thought it brought the club together. Comments like it was very professional looking, and a great selection of our work was also mentioned. It has helped raise our profile.

NEW MEMBERS

We need to Streamline the process. **AW** happy to collate the process. Perhaps mentoring in the future could be good for discussion when we have a face to face meeting.

FUTURE EVENTS

Geoff White has given us some information regarding a studio on Birkenhead **IS** to get more information . Re Suitcase Theatre Co hold over for now

FRODSHAM CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL

LK to arrange a face to face meet up to discuss finer details, it's the same days as the lights being turned on

MEETINGS

CPAC is happy for us to use the premises for a Pre Season meet up, a “test event” for meeting live after Xmas. A possible date for this could be November 22nd

MA to speak to Lynda regarding her talk, if ok, hopefully this would give us time to have a long tea break and have a chat with members.

If the above happens on 22nd Nov, **IS** will bring the remaining membership cards along and distribute them to any members who haven't received one yet.

NOVICE CUP

PE is working on this.

Frodsham & District Photographic Society



TOWN COUNCIL and BINGLEY PHOTO WALK to be held over

AOB

MM mentioned a letter from FIAP world cup Comp decided nothing to do with us.

Hazel Bell we need to find out how she is

Members evening at Helsby Social Club ME looking into this

Zoom meeting need a clearer idea who is opening the meetings

NEXT MEETING

This will take place at CPAC @ 1.30PM, 13th October 2021

Meeting finished at 9.30pm

Miriam Manners Secretary